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| oppose the proposed legislation bill for the following reasons. There are many other ways to
provide a high-quality education to our children and many other curricula available to us. ACARA
does not meet the standards for a high-quality education. It is restrictive with content and time
allowed to pursue the individual interest of each child and should stay in the school system for
teaching classrooms full of students. It would be extremely difficult to teach all children in the home
who are in multiple grades with different curriculum content and will not allow for individual pacing.
Reporting on all 8 subject areas will take far too much time away from the learning taking place. It is
the right of parents to decide how to educate their children, not the governments. Please listen to
your homeschool community.





